
Location 2nd Floor – Common Council Chamber 
 

Agenda 
Physical Services Committee Meeting 

Monday, March 16, 2020   
Time:  6:30 p.m. 

 
 
Roll Call: Kevin M. Hill, Jr., Chairman 
  Shawn Burridge  
  Shawn Walker 
  John B. Gosek 
 
Approve minutes of March 2, 2020, Committee Meeting. 

 
I. Old Business:   
 
II. New Business: 
 
Authorization:    
 

1. The Special Events Committee through the Office of Economic 
Development received a request from Julie Chetney on behalf of the 
Oswego County Autism Task force to organize the Out Run Autism 5K 
event to be held on April 4, 2020.  
 

2. The Special Events Committee through the Office of Economic 
Development received a request from Julian Walter from SUNY Oswego 
Black Student Union to host a basketball tournament on Saturday, May 2, 
2020 from 11:00 am. – 7:00 pm.  
 

3. The Special Events Committee through the Office of Economic 
Development has received a request from Ken Auyer of Auyertiming 
regarding Oswego’s Parade Mile that will follow the same route as the 
Parade just before the 4th of July Independence Day Parade on Saturday, 
July 5, 2020 at 12:45 pm.  
 

4. The Special Events Committee through the Office of Economic 
Development has received a request from the Oswego YMCA regarding 
the 32nd Annual Harborfest 5K & 10K community event to be held on 
Saturday, July 25, 2020 from 8 am to 12pm.   
 

5. The Special Events Committee through the Office of Economic 
Development received a request from Mary Kay Stone with Friends of Fort 
Ontario for the Madeline Festival to be held on Saturday, June 6, 2020 
from 10 am to 4 pm at the Fort Ontario Complex.  
 

6. Thomas Kells, Commissioner of Public Works and Parks and Recreation, 
has received a request from Ann Wilder to donate a Memorial Bench in 
memory of her son, Brian C. Wilder.  

 
7. Thomas Kells, Commissioner of Public Works and Parks and Recreation, 

has received a request from Brittany Rogers, on behalf of the St. 
Lawrence Eastern Lake Ontario Partnership for Regional Invasive Species 
Management (SLELO PRISM) for permission to have a boat launch 
steward/educator at the public boat launch at Wright’s Landing periodically 
throughout the 2020 summer season.  
 

8. The Zoning Office has received a request from Amy Marie Lear, owner of 
commercial property at 192-194 West First Street located in the Third 



Ward, for use of public space to install a retractable awning, fronting West 
First Street. 
 

9. The Zoning Office has received a request from Jeremy Grady, contract 
purchaser of a single-family dwelling at 34 East Fourth Street, 20.25’ x 
7.50’ to enclose an existing porch between the sidewalk and the property 
line fronting East Fourth Street. 
 


